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EOA CIRCULAR 51.1 

 
To all Homeowners and Residents,      31 July 2024 
      
      

 
As per the recent issues faced with Ujams and the unpleasant odor on the Estate, the 
Ministry has provided an update. 
 
A letter has been issued by the Ministry to be delivered to Ujams, along with their 
regulator (CoW). The compliance notice will be handed out this week by the 
Environmental Commissioners.   
 
Regrettably, the EOA will not receive a copy of this letter as it is specifically for Ujams.  
However, we will ensure to follow up to confirm that the ministry has indeed issued the 
compliance notice. 
 
We will continue to provide you with updates on the feedback and progress.  
 
Kind regards,  
 
ESTATE MANAGEMEN 
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